TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION
Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, Texas 78701

February 13, 2015

Via e-mail

Tom P. Allen, Esq.

Acting General Counsel

Houston Forensic Science Center
1200 Travis, 20t Floor

Houston, Texas 77002

RE: FSC Disclosure #14-6 Houston Police Department (DNA)
Dear Mr. Allen:

At its January 23, 2015 meeting, the Commission reviewed the disclosure referenced
above and determined the following:

Based on the information provided during the meeting by DNA Section Supervisor
Robin Guidry, including the description of evidence re-testing and corrective and
preventative actions taken by the laboratory, the Commission determined no
further action is necessary regarding this disclosure. This conclusion was reached
with the understanding that the laboratory will continue to follow through on the
corrective actions described and honor any re-testing requests.

The Commission requests the HFSC continue to notify the Commission of non-
concordant results identified during the re-testing process (if any). Also, if the
laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding
this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Commission’s office.

cc: Commission Members



